Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900

KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police

BRISTOL POLICE DEPARTMENT PETITION REVIEW FORM

DATE FILED: 10-15-2024 3
PETITION DESCRIPTION: 23 -
Laura Scarpino, 15 Gorham Place regarding additional streetlights to be added to Gorham Place
and Sheffield Avenue. o
PERSON/S FILING PETITION: Laura Scarpino -

[] LICENSE RENEWAL NEW PETITION

REVIEW:
[] APPROVED
[] CONDITIONAL APPROVAL
[] DENIED
FORWARD TO ANOTHER DEPARTMENT FOR REVIEW

NOTES:

We conducted a records review and found no accidents or complaints related to streetlighting in
this area. Please forward this petition request to the Zoning Department for further review, in
conjunction with the Electrical Inspector. They are better equipped to evaluate this request. The

Electrical Inspector will need to obtain proper light readings to ensure sufficient streetlight
coverage for these streets.

REVIEWING OFFICER: Capt. Roman Wozny
DATE COMPLETED: 10-22-2024



